
April 17, 2020  

Greetings Brentwood Families,  

 

Food Distribution:  

 

Food Distribution to families will continue through June 5, 2020.  

The food distribution for next week will be Monday, April 20, Wednesday, April 22, and Friday, April 24, 

2020. The location of the meal distribution is the MS/HS auditorium doors from 11:00am-12:30pm.  

 

Closure Information:   

• The most popular question we are receiving is when students can reenter the building to clean 
out their desks (at the elementary level) and their lockers (at the secondary level). The answer 
to this question is when the CDC restrictions are lifted. We are hearing that this may begin 
towards the end of May. If the restrictions are lifted sooner, we will notify families.  

 

• A survey was emailed to the families of our seniors.  The survey asks for feedback on potential 
dates for prom and commencement. Please respond by April 24, 2020. 

 

• The school board meeting for April will be Monday, April 20, 2020 via ZOOM. Brentwood 
residents and staff members are welcome to attend this meeting by phone or computer. The 
virtual Waiting Room will open at 6:55pm. The meeting will be locked at 7:10pm when the 
meeting officially begins.   On Monday, April 20, 2020, a ZOOM link with instructions will be 
posted to the District website.  Residents and staff members will be asked to identify themselves 
by First Name and Last Name. As with all board meetings, there will be two opportunities to 
comment during the meeting. The first opportunity occurs at the beginning of the meeting to 
ask questions about agenda items, and the second opportunity is at the end of the meeting and 
general questions may be asked. The meeting will be recorded, and the audio file will be 
uploaded to the District website. The District reserves the right to remove disruptive 
participants.  

 

 


